
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: August 21, 2024 
 
Re: Bus Lease Purchase Agreement 
 

 
Recommend Board approval of the bus lease purchase agreement between Glassboro Public 
School District and U.S. Bancorp Government Leasing and Finance, Inc.  
 


































































